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For Immediate Release 

 

Date:  10/16/15                   Contact: Cliff Benson/ Mansfield Service Complex  

 

 

Subject: Road Closure / updated  

 

Due to bridge repairs it will be necessary to reduce traffic to single lane only in portions 
of the following road while work is being completed. 

US 30 eastbound slow traffic driving lane between Springmill Street and Bowman Street 

US 30 westbound slow traffic driving lane between the Main Street bridge and 
Springmill Street. 

US 30 Springmill Street eastbound on ramps will be closed and traffic will be detoured 
to Longview Avenue. 

The road closure will begin Thursday October 15, 2015, 2015 at 7:00am and is 
expected to run thru Wednesday October 21, 2015. Construction signs will be posted at 
the work site. Traffic is advised to plan an alternate route to avoid possible delays.  

Any questions concerning this notice may be directed to the City Service Complex 
during normal business hours, Monday thru Friday 7:00am to 3:30pm at 419-755-9806. 

 

 Thank you, 

 City of Mansfield Service Complex 

 

 

 



 


